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A View from our Bridge at CEME Campus  

Welcome to our Office located at CEME Campus,
Marsh Way, Rainham, Essex, RM13 8EU

Control room number 01212382454

At Supreme, we thrive at supporting our
communities and in December 2022 we certainly

didn’t disappoint. We were humble in supporting
Westerham Sea Cadets. Below is Mark Johnson

Operations Director presenting Sea Cadet Alison
Miller with the Leadership Shield & Vouchers.



If any of you support a community project or
volunteer please do get in touch to see how

Supreme Guarding Services Ltd can help.

Remember to download the Links we use to ensure
we give you the correct tools to work with.

 

In October 2022 we saw the new refresher SIA
introduced with Emergency First Aid at Work.



   

Please check with our Admin team at
admin@supremeguarding.com as to when your SIA
license is due to be renewed if you haven’t

received your 3 month notification from the SIA.

New Sites

Finishing off the year we were lucky enough to
land some new sites to the business. Some of you
are currently working on them and are doing a
sterling job with great feedback from our

clients.

FMC-UK-Shacklewell Studios

mailto:admin@supremeguarding.com


We also lost a great Queen on the 8th September
2022.

  

  
 
 
  

In recent weeks we noticed that some employees are not 
wearing the  correct uniform for their place of work. 



Employees are reminded that they should report for duty in the 
correct  uniform and must always look smart and professional.  

Failure to report for 


